WOL/MEL Creative
Education
Trust

8 January 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,
We would like to kindly remind you of the Community Engagement Scheme letter and leaflet
sent before half term. Thank you to those who have already signed up our exciting workshops

and coffee mornings. Your participation is key to building a strong, connected community for
our children.

If you haven’t signed up yet, there’s still time to get involved.
To to sign up to your chosen workshop(s), please follow the link:

https://forms.office.com/e/2F XdfB3VBE

We look forward to welcoming you to an event in the coming year!
Kind regards,
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Mr W Ollerenshaw

Associate Assistant Principal
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